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SUPERNOVA

The SUPERNOVA Study is looking for people with an impaired immune 
system to take part. 

This study is looking at an investigational medication (study drug) to 
see if it is safe and can help to protect people with an impaired immune 
system rom contracting COVID-19.

You, or someone you care for, may be able to take part if you/they:

 ● are 12 years of age or older and have an impaired immune system

 ● have not tested positive for COVID-19 or received a COVID-19 vaccine
in the past 3 months

 ● weigh at least 40 kg.

Participants will be in the SUPERNOVA Study for about 15 months with 
about 11 visits at the study center to check for any safety concerns. 
Extra visits at the study center and/or at home (where applicable) may 
be required if participants develop COVID-19 symptoms.  

This study has been approved by an Institutional Review Board (IRB), 
which protects the rights, safety, and well-being of the participants.

Want to know more?

To learn more about the 
SUPERNOVA Study,  
please contact us:

Minnesota: (763) 243-8180 

West Michigan: (616) 410-7417 

East Michigan: (248) 319-6449




